
 

Order of the Eastern Star 
Grand Chapter Registration, Chair 

 

January 2025 

To the Worthy Grand Matron, Worthy Grand Patron, General Grand Chapter Appointees, Past 

Grand Matrons, Past Grand Patrons, Grand Officers, Officers and Members of the Subordinate 

Chapters, Grand Chapter of Virginia, Order of the Eastern Star: 

 

Dear Sisters and Brothers,  

We are looking forward to seeing all of you at our one hundred and twentieth annual session, “Seas the 

Day”, of the Grand Chapter of Virginia, Order of the Eastern Star.  The session will be held in Hampton, 

VA from May 18-21, 2025.  This will be a wonderful time to enjoy the fellowship of our Brothers and 

Sisters and conduct important business of the Order. 

 

Enclosed please find the form for registration.  One registration form is required per person. Please fill 

out and mail along with a $15 check payable to the Grand Chapter of VA, OES to Kathy Rutter, 910 

Smartts Ln NE, Leesburg, VA 20176 by May 1, 2024. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at KathySRutter@gmail.com.  I look forward to seeing you 

there. 

 

Sincerely and fraternally, 

Kathy Rutter 

Kathy Rutter 

Registration, Chair 

Herndon #55 


